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1 July 2022 

M. Fitzgibbon 
fyi-reguest-19537-71112e97@ reg uests. fyi.org.nz 

Dear M. Fitzgibbon 

Headquarters 
New Zea land Defence Force 
Defence House 
Private Bag 39997 
Wellington Mail Centre 
Lower Hutt 5045 
New Zealand 

OIA-2022-4412 

I refer to your request of 31 May 2022, under the Official Information Act 1982 {OIA), as 
follows: 

Please provide the Risk Management Assessment or Assessments used by CDF I NZDF 

for assessing the risk from COVID-19 when writing the new DFO(T} 06/2022 

Application of NZDF Vaccine Scheduled- Members of the Armed Forces, signed by 
CDF, 25 May 2022. 

I refer you to DHD Minute 02/2022- NZDF COVID-19 Vaccination Status Health Assessment, 
provided to you 18 May 2022 {OIA-2022-4377). 

You have the right, under section 28{3) of the OIA, to ask an Ombudsman to review this 
response to your request. 

Yours sincerely 

Chief of Staff HQNZDF 


